
Dear Friends in the Lord,

There has been a complete turn around concerning the sale of the property at the Voice of the Gospel 
ministries. The buyer came to us at the last minute and said that he was ready to sign and to pay the 

money we were asking for. We signed on the 23rd of November in the presence of the solicitors and are 
confident that the sale has been legally contracted. We think that the buyer got wind of the fact that we 
were going to break the sales contract with him and he wanted to sign as soon as possible.
In view of all that has gone before we pray that there will be no more problems with this sale. 

This month there is quite a busy program of events in the church. On Saturday 9th we are holding a 
jumble sale in the church grounds. This of course is in order to make further contact with the people 
living around the church. We pray that this event will go smoothly and that people will come along.

On Saturday 16th we are having an afternoon tea event at which a Christmas film will be shown. 
Invitations are being distributed around the church and we pray that those invited will come along.

On Sunday 17th we will hold a special Christmas service and following this service we will have a 
fellowship meal together. This is a great time of year to share the Gospel message and people are 
generally more receptive to the message. We do pray that these different events being organised will 
bear fruit for the glory of God.

May we take this opportunity of wishing you a time of blessing over the festive season and may we be 
able to again "Thank God for His Son - a gift too wonderful for words" : II Corinthians 9 : 15.

We join again in thanking you for your fellowship with us in prayer,

Graham et Alison.
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